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Y6 London visit information 

• We are meeting at Stockport Train station at 7:30am to 

catch the 8:04am train to London Euston on Wednesday 

19th June 

• Remember to wear comfortable and weather appropriate 

clothing and footwear 

• Bring a backpack that contains your lunch, 2 drinks and 

sunscreen if you wish (if we're blessed with sunshine!) 

• Bring a showerproof jacket that you can also pack in your 

backpack 

• Please do not bring mobile phones or sweets/fizzy drinks 

• Please collect children from Stockport Train station at 

10:35pm - if there are any disruptions to travel, you will be 

emailed via ParentPay with updates 

• Please return Calpol permission forms and evening meal 

choices by Monday 17.06.2024 

Thank you! 

 

 



 

Eid Al-Adha 

Wishing all our families who are celebrating Eid Al-Adha in the coming days the 

most wonderful time! We hope you all enjoy some fantastic family time together. 

Please remember to let the office know if your child is to be absent from school on 

17.06.24. Thank you. 

Euro football day with Mrs Hall!  

Friday 21st June  

All the children are invited to come to school in 

football kits or the colour of their favourite 

football team. All the children will take part in 

football themed activities throughout the day 

to celebrate the tournament. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for Your Diary 

Monday 17th June 

• Eid Al-Adha – Enjoy the 

celebrations 

Please contact the school office if your 

child will be absent on this day 

 

Tuesday 18th June 

• AM) Y5 Art @ TKS – Parent 

helpers welcomed 

• PM) Y2 Legacy Trail @ Bramhall 

Park 

• 3:15 – 4:15pm Progressive Sports 

After School Club – KS1 Ball 

skills/games in the Hall 

 

Wednesday 19th June 

• Y6 London trip 

• Y5 Come & Play with the Halle @ 

Bridgewater Hall, MCR - Parent 

helpers welcomed 

• Recorder Club & Girls/Boys 

Football Clubs after school 

 

Thursday 20th June  

• Y5 Vikings visit to Tatton Park 

• 2-3pm - Reception induction 

meeting in the school Hall 

• Cheerleading Club after school 

with Mrs Hall 

 

Friday 21st June 

• Football Day 

• Y3/6 Swimming 

• 3:15 – 4:15pm Progressive Sports 

After School Club – Multisports 

•  

 

 

Parent helpers for Y5 visits next week 

Y5 have 2 exciting visits planned next week and we 

would be grateful for any parent helpers to accompany 

the staff and the children. 

If you are available on Tuesday morning to walk with 

the children to TKS for an Arts morning or 

on Wednesday morning for a visit to Bridgewater Hall 

in Manchester, please contact the school office or see 

Mr Gray. Your help would be much appreciated.  

Thank you! 

 

Inset day reminder 

Please remember that school will be 

closed to children on Monday, 24th 

June as we have a staff Inset day. 

Thank you. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Swimming reminder for Friday 21.06.2024 

For all Y3 and Y6 children attending swimming next 

week, the children will be taking part in some water 

safety activities and will need additional kit as follows: 

• Year 3 children will require a T-shirt & shorts in 

addition to swimming kit 

• Year 6 children will need long sleeved top and long 

trousers (t-shirts & shorts as a minimum) in addition to 

their swimming kit. 

Clubs this half term 

Don't forget that Progressive Sports have places available for after 

school clubs this half term. 

They are running KS1 Ball games & skills on a Tuesday after school and 

Multisports on a Friday after school. 

Use the link provided below to book on: 

https://progressive-sports-manchester.classforkids.io/term/198 

 

https://progressive-sports-manchester.classforkids.io/term/198


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class attendance 

W/C 10.06.2024 

Whole school attendance  

W/C 10.06.2024 

Nursery – 90.5% 

95.9% 
Our current aim is above 95% 

Great work 

everyone! 

Reception – 95.5% 

Year 1 – 96.2% 

Year 2 – 96.3% 

Year 3 – 92.9 

Year 4 – 98.6 

Year 5 – 98.1 

Year 6 – 97.1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

House Points 
 

LEARJET 

348 

 

BOEING 

285 

 

LOCKHEED 

243 

 

AIRBUS 

212 

 

 

The winner of this week’s house cup is 

LEARJET 

A huge well done to LEARJET for all your 

hard work this week! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Music Matters 

We are hoping to expand the range of instrumental lessons on 

offer to the children next academic year. Over the next couple of 

weeks, the children will hear demonstrations by teachers from the 

Stockport Music Service. When all the demonstrations have 

finished, I will send home information about the cost and about 

how lessons can be booked.   

This week, children form Years 2, 3, 4 and 5 were treated to a 

demonstration by our brass teacher Mrs Powell. 

Please see my separate letter about a music morning on Sunday 7th 

July at Bramhall High School. 

Parking signs 

Once again, please can we ask families to take notice of the parking signs that are 

out each morning on Prospect Vale and Brandon Avenue.  

The signs are there to remind our families to park safely and courteously around 

school - please do not ignore them. Remember, they are there to keep our children 

and community safe. 

Thank you. 



 

  

On Wednesday, all of Year 5 went to Hough End Leisure Centre in 

Manchester to take part in The Brownlee Foundation mini-triathlon. The 

children did a swim, cycle and run, and when they completed it they were 

all awarded with a medal, T-shirt and goody bag! It was a fantastic 

event, and as always, our children were impeccably behaved and 

represented PV with pride. It was the first time we have ever done an 

event like this and hopefully it won't be our last. What an experience! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Healthy snacks in school 

• Any snacks brought in for playtime should be either 

fruit/vegetables and not crisps/chocolate/biscuits etc.  

• All children in EYFS/KS1 receive free fruit snacks from 

school so they shouldn't need to bring anything from home. 

If they would like extra snack, it must be fruit/vegetables. 

• Children should not be taking things out of their packed 

lunches to eat at breaktime - crisps are allowed at lunchtime 

only as part of a packed lunch. They are not to be eaten at 

break times. 

• This will be a focus moving forward and we are looking at 

incentives to encourage healthy snacks in school. There may 

even be a trophy that can be won weekly for the class with 

the HEALTHIEST snacks...watch this space! 

• Reminder that we are a nut free school as we have children 

with SEVERE nut allergies in school. Please be mindful that 

packed lunches must not contain any nut-based products - 

this includes chocolate spread in sandwiches!  


